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NHS Track & Trace

From Thursday 24 September 2020, the club will display
an official NHS QR code poster at the entrances and at
the bar. It’s quick and simple to use and enables
members and visitors to scan the NHS QR code when
they arrive by using the NHS COVID-19 app. 

The NHS COVID-19 app has a feature that allows users
to quickly and easily ‘check in’ to your venue by
scanning the code. The information stays on the user’s
phone. In England, you do not have to ask people who
choose to ‘check in’ using the official NHS QR code to
provide their contact details. If there is an outbreak
associated with a venue, a message will be sent to the
relevant app users with the necessary public health
advice.

This will help to avoid the reintroduction of lockdown
measures and support the country to return to, and
maintain, a more normal way of life.

If you do not have a smartphone or the NHS COVID-19
app to provide your contact details, your members (bar)
card will also ensure your details are stored when
making a purchase at the bar.

It is each members responsibility to ensure that their
guests either scan in the QR code or furnish their details
to the bar staff on duty.

For more information click on the read more link below.

The NHS App is available now on iOS and Android. To
use it you must be aged 13 and over and registered with
a GP surgery in England.

The app can be downloaded from Google Play or the
Apple app store.

Face Coverings

General
Face coverings must be worn when entering the
clubhouse, which includes the dining room, lounge &
19th, administration office, locker rooms & toilets.

Lounge, 19th & Dining Room
Face coverings may be removed only when seated in the
lounge, 19th and dining room for the purpose of eating
and drinking.

Course Maintenance Week

Monday 5 - Friday 9 October 2020:

The green staff will be carrying out the following
essential work during the above week: .

* Verti drain with 13mm diameter tines 200mm deep to
relive compaction
* Application of NutriZorb to improve the soil structure
and texture
* Top dressing to improve soil structure and texture 
* Over seeding with bent grass to improve the sward
* An application of a granular fertilizer.

While this work is taking place temporary greens will be
in operation, which will allow the green staff to get the
greens back into play as soon as possible.
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